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  The Ecology of Plant Litter Decomposition in
Stream Ecosystems Christopher M. Swan,Luz
Boyero,Cristina Canhoto,2021-08-01 With almost 90%
of terrestrial plant material entering the
detrital pool, the processing of this significant
carbon source is a critical ecosystem function to
understand. Riverine ecosystems are estimated to
receive, process and transport nearly 1.9 Pg of
terrestrial carbon per year globally, highlighting
the focus many freshwater ecologists have on the
factors that explain decomposition rates of
senesced plant material. Since Webster and
Benfield offered the first comprehensive review of
these factors in 1986, there has been an explosion
of research addressing key questions about the
ecological interactions at play. Ecologists have
developed field and laboratory techniques, as well
as created global scale collaborations to
disentangle the many drivers involved in the
decomposition process. This book encapsulates
these 30+ years of research, describing the state
of knowledge on the ecology of plant litter
decomposition in stream ecosystems in 22 chapters
written by internationally renowned experts on the
subject.
  What a Treasure! Jane Hillenbrand,2017-01-30 Dig
deep with Mole to uncover the best treasures of
all in this sweet story. Hunting for buried
treasure, Mole unearths a twig. It's not much use
to him, but a bird flying by wants it for a nest.
When he discovers a shell, Mole gives it to Snail
for a cozy home. Happy to share, Mole keeps
digging, and uncovers—another hole, with another
little mole in it. A new friend—what a treasure
indeed. Brightly colored illustrations enhance
this simple story about friendship, sharing, and
perseverance, created by husband and wife team
Jane and Will Hillenbrand. Perfect for sharing
with your own treasured friends, this is an ideal
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read-aloud for emerging readers.
  Limnology in Australia P. de Deckker,W.D.
Williams,2012-12-06 Australia is the world's
driest inhabited continent. Water is our limiting
resource. It might therefore be thought that our
water resources would be the subject of the most
intensive study. Certain aspects, it must be
conceded, have received much attention, notably
the availability of water in terms of actual
quantity. The size of the surface water and the
groundwater resource is well understood and indeed
receives about as much study as can reasonably be
expected in a country with as sparse a population
and level of scientific manpower as ours. Although
the importance of understanding the water resource
in terms of quantity is widely accepted, what has
not been generally appreciated is that for this
resource to be 'available' to human society for
all the different uses to which it is put, it is
not sufficient that there exists within easy reach
of the end users a certain total volume of water.
For that water to fulfil its functions-for
agriculture, industry, the home, recreation,
biological conservation-it must be in a certain
state: it must conform to certain chemical,
physical and biological criteria, and what has not
been sufficiently appreciated in Australian
society is that the condition a water is in
depends very much on the ecology of the waterbody
in which it resides. There are waterbodies in the
world, for example high-altitude glacial lakes,
which are naturally so pristine that their water
could be used for any purpose without treatment.
  Freshwater Fungi E. B. Gareth Jones,Kevin D
Hyde,Ka-Lai Pang,2014-08-27 The available
literature on freshwater fungi is limited. Over
the subsequent years a considerable volume of
scientific papers have appeared scattered
throughout numerous journals. There is therefore
no recent synthesis of the subject and this is the
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objective of the proposed book. Freshwater
habitats are rich in fungi with some 3,000
described species, most of papers focussing on
their identification, substrata they grow on and
world distribution. However, these fungi play an
important role in the freshwater ecosystem, and
are primarily involved in the breakdown of leaf
litter contributing food for detritus feeders. Our
book will bring together a wide range of acclaimed
mycologists to review recent developments on the
biology and ecology of freshwater fungi,
particularly their molecular phylogeny,
biodiversity, causative diseases of freshwater
amphibians, fishes and invertebrate animals,
decomposition of leaf litter, stream pollution and
their potential role in bioremediation.
  Fungi in Biogeochemical Cycles Geoffrey Michael
Gadd,2006-05-04 Fungi play important roles in the
cycling of elements in the biosphere but are
frequently neglected within microbiological and
geochemical research spheres. Symbiotic
mycorrhizal fungi are responsible for major
transformations and redistribution of inorganic
nutrients, while free-living fungi have major
roles in the decomposition of organic materials,
including xenobiotics. Fungi are also major
biodeterioration agents of stone, wood, plaster,
cement and other building materials, and are
important components of rock-inhabiting microbial
communities. The aim of this 2006 book is to
promote further understanding of the key roles
that free-living and symbiotic fungi (in
mycorrhizas and lichens) play in the
biogeochemical cycling of elements, the chemical
and biological mechanisms that are involved, and
their environmental and biotechnological
significance. Where appropriate, relationships
with bacteria are also discussed to highlight the
dynamic interactions that can exist between these
major microbial groups and their integrated
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function in several kinds of habitat.
  Intermittent Rivers and Ephemeral Streams
Thibault Datry,Núria Bonada,Andrew J.
Boulton,2017-07-11 Intermittent Rivers and
Ephemeral Streams: Ecology and Management takes an
internationally broad approach, seeking to compare
and contrast findings across multiple continents,
climates, flow regimes, and land uses to provide a
complete and integrated perspective on the ecology
of these ecosystems. Coupled with this, users will
find a discussion of management approaches
applicable in different regions that are
illustrated with relevant case studies. In a
readable and technically accurate style, the book
utilizes logically framed chapters authored by
experts in the field, allowing managers and
policymakers to readily grasp ecological concepts
and their application to specific situations.
Provides up-to-date reviews of research findings
and management strategies using international
examples Explores themes and parallels across
diverse sub-disciplines in ecology and water
resource management utilizing a multidisciplinary
and integrative approach Reveals the relevance of
this scientific understanding to managers and
policymakers
  The Ecology of Aquatic Hyphomycetes Felix
Bärlocher,2012-12-06 Aquatic hyphomycetes were
discovered 50 years ago by C.T. Ingold. They
remained a relatively obscure group until their
role as intermediaries between deciduous leaves
and stream invertebrates was established some 20
years ago. This book, for the first time, provides
a comprehensive summary and critical evaluation of
the biology and ecology of these organisms.
Aspecial effort was made to evaluate the potential
and actual insight that have been or will be
derived from work in related disciplines such as
the ecology of other fungal groups, stream
ecology, or population ecology. The topics treated
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include the basic life history of the fungi and
the potential role of wood, a discussion of how
the fungi have adjusted to life in running water,
their interactions with invertebrates, the
attachment and germination of their spores, what
is known about sexual reproduction, how water
chemistry may influence their distribution and
activity, how they react to human degradation of
their environment, and a summary of the research
done on the Indian subcontinent. The volume is of
special interest to mycologists and stream
ecologists and should facilitate the entry of new
workers into this exciting area.
  The Structure and Function of Aquatic Microbial
Communities Christon J. Hurst,2019-05-13 This book
discusses how aquatic microbial communities
develop interactive metabolic coordination both
within and between species to optimize their
energetics. It explains that microbial community
structuration often includes functional
stratification among a multitude of organisms that
variously exist either suspended in the water,
lodged in sediments, or bound to one another as
biofilms on solid surfaces. The authors describe
techniques that can be used for preparing and
distributing microbiologically safe drinking
water, which presents the challenge of
successfully removing the pathogenic members of
the aquatic microbial community and then safely
delivering that water to consumers. Drinking water
distribution systems have their own microbial
ecology, which we must both understand and control
in order to maintain the safety of the water
supply. Since studying aquatic microorganisms
often entails identifying them, the book also
discusses techniques for successfully isolating
and cultivating bacteria. As such, it appeals to
microbiologists, microbial ecologists and water
quality scientists.
  The Llobregat Sergi Sabater,Antoni
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Ginebreda,Damià Barceló,2012-06-02 The Llobregat
belongs to the most thoroughly studied rivers in
Europe and is a paradigm of the confluence of
human and natural disturbances in a single basin.
Because of its location in a very densely
populated region and its Mediterranean character,
the Llobregat supports a mixture of irregular
flow, water abstraction, excess nutrients, mining
debris, and a wide array of pollutants. The
aquatic organisms strive to survive in a
dramatically changing river that passes through a
succession of dams, weirs and channels. The long-
term river monitoring as well as the research that
has been carried out in the river for a long time
have provided an extensive knowledge of these
disturbances and their effects on the biological
communities. This book highlights the available
information, with emphasis on the hydrological,
chemical and biological elements interspersed in
the river. Experts in the field discuss the main
nutrient patterns and pollutant occurrence and the
responses of the biological quality elements as
well as the river ecosystem to the overall natural
and man-made influences.
  Salinisation of Land and Water Resources
Fereidoun Ghassemi,A. J. Jakeman,H. A. Nix,1995
Human-induced salinisation is a major threat to
the world's land and water resources. Inadequate
development of irrigation projects, inefficient
irrigation, lack of proper drainage, and
environmental mismanagement such as the clearing
of native vegetation, are responsible for the loss
of millions of hectares of agricultural and
grazing land, as well as the misuse of scarce
water resources. The first part of this book
analyses the problem in the context of the world's
population, its climate and its land and water
resources. It reviews irrigation methods and crop
water requirements, the processes of salinisation,
and its management. The second part describes
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irrigated land, dryland and water-resource
salinity problems in 11 countries, which contain
approximately 70 per cent of the world's irrigated
land. In each case study, background data,
environmental conditions and past management
practices are given to provide an understanding of
why salinity occurs in particular places, and of
the management methods employed against it.
  Stream Ecology J. David Allan,2012-12-06 Running
waters are enormously diverse, ranging from
torrential mountain brooks, to large lowland
rivers, to great river systems whose basins occupy
subcontinents. While this diversity makes river
ecosystems seem overwhelmingly complex, a central
theme of this volume is that the processes acting
in running waters are general, although the
settings are often unique. The past two decades
have seen major advances in our knowledge of the
ecology of streams and rivers. New paradigms have
emerged, such as the river continuum and nutrient
spiraling. Community ecologists have made
impressive advances in documenting the occurrence
of species interactions. The importance of
physical processes in rivers has attracted
increased attention, particularly the areas of
hydrology and geomorphology, and the inter-
relationships between physical and biological
factors have become better understood. And as is
true for every area of ecology during the closing
years of the twentieth century it has become
apparent that the study of streams and rivers
cannot be carried out by excluding the role of
human activities, nor can we ignore the urgency of
the need for conservation. These developments are
brought together in Stream Ecology: Structure and
function of running waters, designed to serve as a
text for advanced undergraduate and graduate
students, and as a reference book for specialists
in stream ecology and related fields.
  The Functioning of Freshwater Ecosystems E. D.
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Le Cren,Ro McConnell,1979
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